
Valley Forge Camp Information 

Greetings – 

Thank you for registering your child for the Young Writers/Young Readers Class at Valley Forge 
Park.  Our team of experienced and motivated teachers are looking forward to creating an enjoyable 
experience that combines both education and enrichment.  

We include information regarding the first day and subsequent days below. Please read carefully. 

FIRST DAY CLASS Information.  

The class meets daily from July 16 – 28, 2018. The Young Writers of Valley Forge Park will be meeting at 
the Visitor Center at 9 a.m. on Monday, July 16, 2018.   We hope parents can stay for approximately 30 
minutes so we can review safety, the weekly schedule, supplies, drop-off and pick-up procedures, and 
an overview of the class.  Exploring the history, science, and beauty of Valley Forge National Historic 
Park will inspire young writers.  It’s going to be a great summer! 

Here's the link to Visitor Center Directions: 

https://www.nps.gov/vafo/planyourvisit/directions.htm 

If someone other than a parent will pick up your child, please send a permission form stating who may 
pick up your child and give it to your child’s teacher on the first day. 

Please send a snack and drink with your child each day. (No nut products please!) 

Children should not bring iPods or other electrical devices.  Cell phones may only be used to contact a 
parent in case of emergency.   

We look forward to meeting you and your child. 
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